
Updates
Still in Pilot 1

• Division approved and on

Tom’s list

• Complete the symptom 

check

• Taken LBL0012

• Accepted COVID WPC

Planning for Pilot 2 is still ongoing
• Current starting date of July 7th



Updates
Ergonomic safety remains a top concern.
• https://ergo.lbl.gov/

• Do not work directly on your laptop! 

• Create ways to move at least every 30-40 minutes

• Coming Very Soon

—New Course - EHS 0054 Ergonomics Telework Training

—New Telework Policy

• Expanded equipment list

New Face Covering Guidance
https://docs.google.com/document/d/e/2PACX-1vTeulSUfrRfAOyAY_NtV-

LB1yqNz4IGnptKTX3O19_toTFrmg5kwDzSzrdKb92x9ez9kPXJiUSHcRvZ/pub

https://ergo.lbl.gov/


Updates
Fire Season is Here

Lab has started planning for Power Shutoffs (PSPS)

• Inventory what equipment needs emergency power

—Send updated list to me and identify if already on or 

needs emergency power

• Procedures for the safe shutdown of lab / equipment 

—Planned / unplanned

—Timeline needed (EOC)

• Update contact information

• Lab Alert



QUESTIONS?


